
When telephoning, please ask for: Angela Goodman 
Direct dial  0115 914 8482 
Email  agoodman@rushcliffe.gov.uk 
 
Our reference:  
Your reference: 
Date: 29 June 2010 
 
 
To all Members of the Council 
 
 
Dear Councillor 
 
A meeting of the Alcohol & Entertainment Licensing Committee will be held on 
Wednesday 7 July 2010 at 7.00 pm in the Council Chamber, Civic Centre, 
Pavilion Road, West Bridgford, to consider the following items of business. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Head of Corporate Services 

AGENDA 
 
1. Apologies for absence 
 

2. Minutes of the Meeting held on Monday 2 November 2009 (pages 1 – 4) 
 
3. Declarations of Interest 

 
4. Annual Reports 
 

a. Nottinghamshire Trading Standards 
There will be a verbal report by John Maher 
 

b. Nottinghamshire Police  
Report attached and there will be a verbal report by Robert 
Turnell (pages 5 – 20)r 

 
c. Environmental Health Service 

Report attached (pages 21 -23) 
 

d. Nottinghamshire Fire and Rescue  
Report to follow 

 
e. Licensing Service  

Report attached (page 24) 
 
5. Review of Licensing Policy Statement 
 

The report of the Senior Licensing Officer is attached (pages 25 - 48). 
 
 
 



Membership  
 
Councillors Chairman: J E Fearon, Vice-Chairman: G Davidson,  
Mrs D M Boote, B Buschman, R L Butler, T Combellack, Mrs C E M Jeffreys, 
I I Korn, G R Mallender, F J Mason, G S Moore, E A Plant, P Smith, 
J A Stockwood, B Venes 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting Room Guidance 

 
Fire Alarm - Evacuation -  in the event of an alarm sounding you should 
evacuate the building using the nearest fire exit, normally through the Council 
Chamber.  You should assemble in the Nottingham Forest car park adjacent to 
the main gates. 
 
Toilets -  Facilities, including those for the disabled, are located opposite 
Committee Room 2. 
 
Mobile Phones – For the benefit of other users please ensure that your mobile 
phone is switched off whilst you are in the meeting.   
 
Microphones -  When you are invited to speak please press the button on your 
microphone, a red light will appear on the stem.  Please ensure that you switch 
this off after you have spoken.   
 


